
You’re Invited
To a grand opening celebration for Kapolei Parkway

t long last, drivers 
will have a direct 
connection between 

Kalaeloa Boulevard and 
Fort Barrette Road. No more 
detouring via the already 
heavily traveled Kamokila 
Boulevard. Residents will 
be able to use the completed 
Kapolei Parkway to connect 
to the area’s residential 
communities, the city’s 
commercial centers, the 
Judiciary, and the H-1 
Freeway.

“This is the last critical 
segment of Kapolei Parkway, 

and a major connector that 
will greatly relieve traffic 
on neighboring roads,” said 
Mike Formby, the director 
of the City and County of 
Honolulu’s Department of 
Transportation Services. “It’s 
such an important event, that 
we want to celebrate it with 
the community. We have an 
afternoon of entertainment 
and family activities planned 
and are inviting the entire 
community to come out and 
join the festivities.”

Formby said that the October 
7 grand opening celebration 

will give residents an 
opportunity to walk the 
street, and keiki can ride their 
bikes and skateboards on the 
roadway until 7 p.m. Kapolei 
Parkway will officially be 
open to traffic at 10 a.m. on 
Wednesday, October 8.

The grand opening celebration 
is being sponsored by:  
D. R. Horton - Schuler Division 
Friends of Kapolei 
Kapolei High School
Kapolei Properties LLC
Makeke Open Market 
Hawaiian Electric Company

SCHEDULE OF 
EVENTS

4:00 p.m.         
Open market, food trucks, 
keiki activities

5:30 p.m.         
Maile lei ceremony, 
Kapolei High School 
Marching Color Guard and 
Marching Band parade

6:00 p.m. 
Blessing, Kapolei High 
School Choral Group, 
grand opening ceremony, 
Kapolei High School 
Polynesian Dancers
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